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Wednesday, 27 June 11.15 – 12.45 Workshop Session 1 

Introduction to the workshop sessions – Nicky Morrison (University of Cambridge, UK) and 
Gerard van Bortel (Delft University of Technology, the Netherlands) 

Theme: Partnerships for affordable housing 

Chair: Nicky Morrison 

Affordable housing strategies in Amsterdam – Jeroen Van Der Veer (Amsterdam Federation 
of Housing Associations, the Netherlands) 

Discussant: Junli Qui 

A new institution to provide affordable housing through urban renewal in post-reform 
Shenzhen, China – Junli Qui (Utrecht University, the Netherlands) 

Discussant: Jennie Gustafsson 

Spatial, financial and ideological reconstructions of public housing in Malmö, Sweden – 
Jennie Gustafsson (Stockholm University, Sweden) 

Discussant: Jeroen van der Veer 

Wednesday, 27 June 13.45 – 15.15 Workshop Session 2 

Theme: From a historical to contemporary perspective on the transformation of the social 
housing sector 

Chair: Anita Blessing 

Social rented housing in Oslo (1930-2017). The path dependence of a weak link in the 
welfare state – Jardar Sørvoll (Oslo Metropolitan University, Norway) 

Discussant: Ion Maleas 

Social housing in the French suburban: From history to contemporary dynamics – Ion 
Maleas (L'École Nationale Supérieure d'Architecture de Marseille, France) 

Discussant: Jardar Sørvoll 



Thursday, 28 June 11.00 – 12.30 Workshop Session 3 

Theme: Organisational adaptations and reinvestment into affordable housing 

Chair: Gerard van Bortel 

Financing affordable housing under localism: Reinvestment strategies for London – David 
Mullins and Anita Blessing (both at the University of Birmingham, UK) 

Discussant: Robert Wiener 

Innovative strategic alliances and inter-organisational hybridity: A means to scale up 
affordable housing delivery – Nicky Morrison (University of Cambridge, UK) 

Discussant: Anita Blessing 

Organizational adaptations of nonprofit housing organizations in the U.S.: Insights from 
the Boston and San Francisco Bay Areas – Robert Wiener (California Coalition for Rural 
Housing, USA) and Larry Rosenthal (University of California, Berkeley, USA) 

Discussant: Nicky Morrison 

Friday, 29 June 11.00 – 12.30 Workshop Session 4 

Theme: Social housing governance and innovative management strategies 

Chair: Anita Blessing 

How mechanisms of conditionality and tenants’ responsibilization are shaping the 
governance of affordable housing: Evidences from Utrecht and Milan – Igor Costarelli 
(Università degli Studi di Milano-Bicocca, Italy) 

Discussant: Juan Yan 

Waterfront redevelopment and modular housing: New institutional tools for affordable 

housing production – Suheyla Türk (Lund University, Sweden)  

Discussant: Igor Costarelli 

Chinese social housing governance: The secret of multi-level government and the 
voiceless community – Juan Yan (Delft University of Technology, the Netherlands) 

Discussant: Suheyla Turk 



Friday, 29 June 13.30 – 15.00 Workshop Session 5 

Theme: Social housing as a safety net for the vulnerable 

Chair: Nicky Morrison 

Social housing in Poland's housing policy: Analysis of the practice – Magdalene Zaleczna 
(University of Lodz, Poland) 

Discussant: Steve Rolfe 

Social housing tenures in Spain: Does more vulnerability imply less stability? – Nuria 
Lambea Llop (Universitat Rovira i Virgili, Spain) 

Discussant: Magdalene Zaleczna 

‘Social’ housing within the private rented sector? Examining tenant perspectives on the 
blurred boundaries between social and private rented housing – Steve Rolfe (University of 
Stirling, UK) 

Discussant: Nuria Lambea Llop 

Friday, 29 June 15.30 – 17.00 Workshop Session 6 

Theme: Participatory governance in social housing projects 

Chair: David Mullins 

The institutionalization problem of neighborhood participatory governance: An 
alternative analytical narrative – Nils Hertting (Uppsala University, Sweden) 

Discussant: Igor Costarelli 

Exploring innovative management strategies of socially mixed communities in changing 
social housing contexts – Igor Costarelli (Università degli Studi di Milano-Bicocca, Italy) 

Discussant: Nils Hertting 

Evaluation of the workshop sessions and future actions 


